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      DON’T WAIT, VACCINATE!    
 SU COVID-19 PROTOCOL 

 The Southern University System 
now requires all faculty, staff, 

and students to submit proof of 
COVID-19 vaccination via Med 
Procter by January 07, 2022. 

Contact student affairs for 
assistance. 

 
   

 

 
 

  

LET FREEDOM RING!   
SU OBSERVES MARTIN 
LUTHER KING DAY!   

 
    
To commemorate the life and 
legacy of civil rights warrior, 
leader, and activist Martin 

Luther King, Jr. The Southern 
University System will be 

closed on January 17, 2021. 

 
 

 
 

 
   

SU TAKING CARE OF BUSINESS!   
SPRING 2022 BOOK VOUCHERS 

  
 
SU, the spring ’22 semester is 

officially HERE! Starting 
January 26th, grab your student 

ID and make your way to the 
campus bookstore to purchase 

the necessary books and 
supplies to ensure a successful 

semester on the Bluff. 

 
  

 
  

 
    

   
   

  
 

     

     
  

 

HAVE YOU COMPLETED ENROLLMENT FOR 
THE SPRING 2022 SEMESTER? 

 Complete FAFSA 
 Register for courses  
 Accept FAFSA award 
 Pay remaining balance if applicable  
 Head to Account Summary for 

Current Term and click Complete 
enrollment  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMSS Rewind: Financial Aid 
Power Hour 

On December 2, 2021, Financial Aid’s Power Hour Prep Session 
provided insightful information to students on pertinent financial 
resources, steps, and processes. During the hour-long session, 
students met SU-Financial Aid staff and were allowed to ask 
questions pertaining to FAFSA, BANNER, and scholarships. All 
Power Hour participants were entered into a giveaway and three 
lucky students went into the Christmas break with some extra 
goodies. Be on the lookout for future Financial Aid Power Hour 
Prep Sessions.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMSS REWIND: SU WANTS YOU-A BLUFF EXPERIENCE-ADMISSIONS & 

RECRUITMENT TAILGATE 
OCTOBER 30, 2021  

SU Wants You- A Bluff Experience was an event tailored to prospective students who were eager to 

experience all the Bluff has to offer. During this event, the Office of Admissions and Recruitment provided 

a unique opportunity for high school students to gain insight into the SU admissions process. In addition, 

prospective students were able to tailgate with Jaguar Ambassadors and Student Recruiters, receive an 

all-inclusive campus tour, and cheer on the Mighty Jaguars during the Alcorn State University football 
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game. Moving forward, the Office of Admissions and Recruitment wants to continue to provide events as 

such for the enhancement of the community and surrounding areas.     

@subr_admissions (Instagram)  
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